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10 March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SYDNEY WRITERS’ FESTIVAL 2021 
 
Unfortunately, due to the popularity of this excursion we are unable to provide your child with one of 
the 30 tickets available. 
 
Your child has been placed on a reserve list.  Therefore, if another child does not attend they may be 
offered a ticket at later stage if they are still interested in attending. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Heidi Lavender 
Relieving Assistant Principal 


